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Camp OAKS Summer 2024 STEAM Camp Set to Inspire and Innovate

 

Huntsville, AL – Camp OAKS is thrilled to announce its 2024 summer STEAM camp, which will begin 
on June 3, 2024, and be held at the Community Health Action Center (CHAC) on the Oakwood 
University campus. The camp is tailored for elementary and middle school-age students in the greater 
northwest Huntsville area, offering dynamic learning and exploration in science, technology, 
engineering, arts, and math (STEAM).

 

Campers will benefit from the STAND/OUT principles program, which emphasizes healthy lifestyle 
choices, led by Director Robin Daly. The camp will feature an Innovation Showcase where campers will 
perform a choreographed production.

 

Kristin Kiel, Senior Counsel for NASA's Marshall Space Flight Center, will also bring her expertise to 
design an engaging STEAM curriculum. The camp will feature modules such as Robotic Pet Vet, 
Catching Air, E-Birds, Opti Bot, and Mimic Bot, all aligned with national and state science education 
standards. This year's program will build on these foundations with even more interactive modules.

 

A dedicated team of teachers and enthusiastic teacher’s assistants from Oakwood University will 
provide top-notch instruction and support, ensuring an enriching experience for all participants.

 

Join us for an unforgettable summer of learning and fun at Camp OAKS 2024. For more information or 
to register, please visit CampOAKS.org.

 

About Oakwood University:

Oakwood University, located in Huntsville, Alabama, is a historically black Seventh-day Adventist institution, 
committed to providing excellence in education, fostering intellectual growth, and preparing students for service 
to God and humanity.
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